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OSH Circular 2021-10   (04 October 2021) 
 

      Distracted Driving: A Killer! 
 

 

                           
 
Many ILA members at several ports continue to press the ILA-USMX Joint Safety 
Committee (JSC) to take strong action in deterring other workers from using cellphones 
while they’re actively operating any powered vehicle. 
 
The JSC would like to take more affirmative action, but the Labor/Management 
Resolution that formed The JSC does not provide that level of empowerment.  
 
We can, however, provide advice (See above) and extoll terminal operators, local unions 
and local port joint safety/accident review committees to establish and enforce vehicular 
traffic rules that will help preserve the lives of all waterfront workers. In the end, those 
entities do have the power to save lives. We strongly encourage them to try harder. 
 
              Got an OSH-related question? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 
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